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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
PLANNING BOARD 

TOWN OF PAXTON, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 
 
That pursuant to Section 5.6 of the Paxton Zoning Bylaw and the Paxton Storm Water 
Bylaw, Carlos Pimental, for property located at Grove Street, M24, Lot 10, Paxton, MA 
has applied to the Paxton Planning Board for Site Plan Review and Storm Water Permit 
for the altering of a lot with slopes greater than 15% and greater than 10,000 sqft. of 
disturbance to build a Single Family Residence. These hearings will take place Monday, 
October 17, 2022 at or after 7:00 p.m. at the John Bauer Senior Center, 17 West Street, 
Paxton, MA.   Any person interested or wishing to be heard regarding this hearing should 
appear at the designated time and place.  Plans on this application may be reviewed at the 
Town Clerk’s Office during regular office hours. 
 
 
Neil Bagdis, Chairman 
Paxton Planning Board 
 
Telegram & Gazette—Publication Dates October 3 and 10, 2022 
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